
August 11, 1984 

Mr. Wayne Wheeler 
OAN 
12th Coast Guard District 
Alameda, California 94501 

Dear Wayne: 

Re our recent telephone conversation that certain donated 
funds might be available for the Pt. Pinos Lighthouse, the 
following wish list is applicable: 

1. Sprinkler system for landscaping. $1,500.00. 

2. Two hundred running feet of chain link fence for a 
deer exclosure on the lighthouse property to pro-
vide protection for two endangered plant species - 
Menzies Wall Flower and Tidestrom's Lupine. These 
are currently in very bad shape due to construc-
tion, trampling and grazing. $350.00. 

3. A better parking lot leading to the lighthouse 
proper. Our present one is of decomposed granite. 
There is always a good deal of erosion with the 
winter rains. The current price for hot asphalt 
is $50.00 per ton. The lot and driveway will 
require $6,000.00. 

4. The path leading from the parking lot through a 
portion of the property is currently decomposed 
granite, which rather severely erodes during the 
winter. Because of the nature of the area needing 
to be upgraded, concrete would be the best answer 
for a suitable path. This is approximately 100 
feet by 3 feet. The cost estimate is $400.00. 

We will be grateful for any help toward the above. 

Sincerely yours, 

Vernal L. Yadon 
Director 
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